September 16, 2019
Dear AIA Owners,

As the result of a resignation, there is a member seat open on the AIA Board of Directors. The
term for the open seat expires in January 2021. It will be filled by an affirmative Board vote at
the Regular Board Meeting on October 19, 2019. (AIA Bylaws, Article I, section 3.5)

If you are interested in serving your Arrowhead community as a Board Member, please email your
letter of intent to our AIA Office Manager Agnes Kroneraff at: arrowheadofficemgr@gmail.com

Your letter of intent must be received no later than Wednesday, October 16, 2019 by 5:00PM.

Our community thanks Kim Norwood for his dedicated service to our community these past
three years!
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